
Centennial Middle School Community Council meeting 
January 29, 2020, 1:50pm 

 
DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP: 

1. Report on Screenagers presentation and discussion (Mr. Bates and Marci LeMonnier) 
 

SCHOOL SAFETY: 
2. Discussion about possible crosswalk on Canyon Road 
a. Does a “safe route” along Canyon Road already exist?  Or do we need to create one? 
b. Report on meetings/discussions with Provo City engineers, police department and fire 
department (Rebecca Weaver) 
 
3. Follow up:  Did Centennial receive district funding for security updates? (10 more 
cameras; front entryway improvements) 
 

TRUST LANDS FUNDS: 
4. Any new teacher grant requests to review? 
 
5. Estimated budget and projections for next year 
a. Start drafting plan for next year 

i.How do we know if the interventions employed last year really worked?  Since the SAGE results 
are skewed because of testing problems, how do we determine if we should use the same 
interventions again? 

ii.Do we need to set money aside for a Reading Plus license or updating chromebooks? 
b. Review of parent feedback from survey (did a survey even go out??) 
 


